
  
 

 

2nd June 2020  

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have welcomed back Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 Group A pupils this week 

and we look forward to doing the same for Group B children on 8th June. School life is 

different with classrooms having less furniture and equipment in alongside fewer children 

in each setting. We are continuing to review and update our school risk assessments 

following any further information received from the Government. Any changes to the 

advice will be shared with parents.  

 

Please note that the decision to allow pupils in Y2,3,4 and 5 to return to school from 15th 

June is dependent upon the school receiving further instruction from the Government. If 

we are able to accept children in these year groups, we will inform parents as soon as 

possible.  

 

For parents of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, if you decided initially not 

to send your child back to school on their allocated week and you have changed your mind 

please can we politely request that you inform school of this change. In this way, we will be 

able to ensure our capacity in classrooms can be met.  

 

It is lovely to have the school filled with more children’s voices and energy and we look 

forward to this continuing in the days and weeks to come. 

 

September - Nursery and Reception New Pupils  

Information regarding transition and induction for these year groups will be shared on our 

school website in the next two weeks - Please look out for this information under the 

admissions section of the school website. We look forward to welcoming our new children to 

school albeit virtually!  

 

Website and children working from home 

Teachers will continue to plan work for those children 

working from home. This will be uploaded to the website 

under the classes (volcano picture) or about us – classes 

from the main menu. Please continue to complete this 

work with your child at home - it will be similar to work completed in school but may not be 

exactly the same.  
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Accessing class work from home 

On a laptop/PC – on the page under explore our website click on classes (volcano picture). 

Classes is displayed on the right hand side of the screen. Click the             arrow. 

 

 

On a phone – click on MENU at the top of your screen, this will 

present you with a drop down list. Click on the arrow next to about 

us, then classes appears. Click on the arrow next to classes and you will see a list of year 

groups. Click on the arrow next to the year group you want to access. This will then show 

you working from home. See the Year 3 example. 

 

 

Classes and Staffing for September  

Please find detailed below the teachers and teaching assistants for classes for September. 

Please note that the usual transition day on July 13th will not take place. Other activities 

will take place in school instead. 

 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant  

Nursery Mrs Wassell Mrs McGrath/ Mrs Chave 

Reception Mrs S Davies Miss Harvey 

Year 1 Miss Mayer Mrs Richardson/ New Teaching Assistant  

Year 2 Miss Hunwick  Mrs Chave  

Year 3 Mrs C Davies  Mrs Cox 

 Year 4 Miss Edwards  New Teaching Assistant  

 Year 5 Mr Sayce Mrs Richardson 

 Year 6 Miss Smith  Mrs Malpass 

   

 

Father Hudson’s 

Our annual fundraising was unfortunately curtailed due to lockdown.  

We have raised just short of £500.  If you have any Father Hudson 

money boxes at home we would ask that these be sent into school 

when your child returns. 


